GREENFIELD-CENTRAL COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION

December 21, 2018

Dr. Harold Olin, RE: eLearning Days in January
Superintendent
Mrs. Ann C. Vail, Greenfield-Central Parents:

Associate Superintendent

In the month of January, Greenfield-Central will have two eLearning days for
our students. The first day (January 21st) will serve as a makeup day from
our missed day of school on November 15th. The other day (January 30th) is
a regularly-scheduled day for teacher professional development. Because the
purpose behind each day is different, the structure of each day differs. | want
to ensure that our students and parents understand the format and process for
each of these distinct days. ’

Mr. Nathaniel Day,
Interim Business Manager

Monday, January 21+ will be the first of the two eLearning days. This day
was originally scheduled as a non-school holiday in observance of Martin
Luther King Jr. Day. Unfortunately, the inclement weather we experienced on
November 15+ required us to cancel school. Therefore, Greenfield-Central
students must make up that missed day in order to remain on track and fulfill
our requirements for the 2018-19 school year. That missed day will be made
up as an Inclement Weather eLearning Day. _

« All school facilities will be closed for students and staff. Transportation
and lunch services will not be provided.

o All student work will need to be completed on school-supplied digital
devices within one week (by January 28+). Students not completing the
assigned work may be counted absent for the day.

« Students who do not have internet connectivity will have lab hours at
their schools during the evening hours of the week in order to give
students the opportunity to complete assignments. Your child’s
principal will provide more details about these hours.

Wednesday, January 30+ has been an identified eLearning Day to allow
professional development for the Greenfield-Central faculty and staff. We will
conduct business on this day in the same manner that we did on both of our
other scheduled eLearning days (September 26th and November 1st).

e Students will have the option of attending school on this day. Families
choosing this option will need to notify the school in advance so that
we can provide appropriate transportation and ensure that we have
enough support for the students attending on this day. Families will
use PowerSchool to notify the school. A postcard will be sent to each
family with the link to RSVP.

If you have any questions about the expectations of these two eLearning
days, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s principal or me.

Sincerely,
Howelof 7O
Dr. Harold Olin
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